
I would like to welcome 
everyone back to school for 
Term 2. It has been great to see 
the students having fun working 
in their grades over the past 
couple of days. It is clear that 
most of the students have 
enjoyed a good break and are 
ready to be back and learning at 
school. 
 
I wanted to extend a huge 
congratulations to Lily and 
Eamon who represented our 
school so well at the dawn 
service at The Beauty Point in 
Carrum on ANZAC Day. I have 
already received an email and 
phone call from local community 
members who were so impressed by the way they spoke.  They were so 

impressed they felt it necessary to 
pass on their congratulations. A 
big thank you to Mr Mulcahy as 
well. He continues to work with our 
local community to build this event 
into an important part of the 
Carrum community calendar. I 
would like to acknowledge all 
involved in putting together a 
fantastic commemorative service. 
This Friday, our School Captains 
will also be representing Carrum 
Primary School at the Seaford RSL 
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Mother’s Day 
Stall 

11 May



ANZAC Commemorative Service 
involving local school students. 
We are very proud of our 
relationship with the Seaford RSL 
and thank them for their ongoing 
support of our school. 
 
Tonight we are holding our Prep 
Parent Information Evening in 
the Multipurpose Room at 6pm. 
We are looking forward to seeing 
all our parents and carers of 
students who will be in Prep next 
year at this session. We will be 
providing information about the ‘New Prep Enrolment Process’ and our Prep 
teachers will share some ideas of what you can do to prepare your child for 
school in 2024. Information on Prep enrolments and our upcoming tour 
dates is available on the enrolment page of our website -  
carrumps.vic.edu.au/enrolment. If you would like any further information 
please contact the office. 
 
This term we have a number of events to look forward to. These events 
will be advertised in the newsletter, on our school calendar and through 
Compass. Please continue to keep up to date with this information 
throughout the term. The Prep students certainly have a lot of fun ahead with 
their upcoming Mother’s Day Makeover on the 8th May. The students always 

love making their Mum’s very 
pretty and watching them parade 
through the classrooms. Also, I 
know they are looking forward to 
their Local Library Excursion on 
the 19th May. They will be 
learning all about books and how 
to use a library properly. 
Permission and payment for this 
event is made through Compass 
and is due on the 5th May. The 
following week the whole school 
will be part of our School Photo 
Day on Wednesday 24th May. 
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School  
Photos 
24 May

https://carrumps.vic.edu.au/enrolment/


Information on how to order 
photographs will be sent 
home by the end of next 
week. Please make sure you 
read through this information 
carefully to ensure your orders 
are processed correctly. 
 
Finally, this week will finish 
with an assembly on Friday. 
We will be handing out the 
various Grade 6 Team badges. 
We welcome all of our families 
to attend the assembly that 
will be held in the Multipurpose Room at 3:10pm. Thank you everyone for a 
great first week of term and I hope you all have a great weekend. 
 
Best regards, 
Clem Langford 
Principal 
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Click For 
Calendar 
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http://carrumps.vic.edu.au/calendar/
http://carrumps.vic.edu.au/calendar/
http://carrumps.vic.edu.au/calendar/


CALENDAR

 Celebrating 122 Years   1901-2023 

Mother’s Day Stall 
11 May 

Big Green Schools Conference 
19 May 

District Cross Country 
5 May 

Book Club Issue 3 Closes 
9 May 

School Photos 
24 May 

Parent-Teacher Meetings 
21 June 



 

 Celebrating 122 Years   1901-2023

Book Club Issue 3 
Orders closes 9 May 2023 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmybookclubs.scholastic.com.au%2FParent%2FLogin.aspx&data=05%7C01%7CMarcus.Mulcahy%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ce7072c8a4dbc49ab105908db19f46cbc%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638132309806312753%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Um0utkAqPaKbajemg2q13s8f6oLKRPXGALfjjHL2PnU%3D&reserved=0
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INTERESTED IN
PLAYING

NETBALL THIS
YEAR?

SCAN QR
CODE FOR

MORE
INFO

REGISTER OR
ENQUIRE NOW!

Our welcoming, friendly
and engaging club are
looking  for some new
super stars to join our
netball family next winter
season!
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Healthy & Respectful 
Relationships
Do you know what a healthy & respectful relationship looks like?

www.familylife.com.au

FEB  2023

Family Life's Early Help Program have teamed 
up with Relationships Australia to learn about 
healthy and respectful relationships!

The workshop will focus on different 
relationships like families, friends and intimate 
partners and how we can make sure they’re 
positive and healthy! We’ll also discuss how to 
look after your own wellbeing when you're in a 
relationship!

When: 
11am to 1pm
Thursday, 25th of May 2023

Where: 
Westall Community Hub, 35 Fairbank Rd, Clayton 
South VIC 3169

Cost: 
FREE but bookings are essential and spaces limited

Eligibility: 
Available to Families/Carers with Children 0-18yrs 
residing in City of Kingston, Bayside City, Frankston 
City and the Mornington Peninsula Shire. 

Book by clicking the Eventbrite link here
or scan the QR code below


